
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

February 3, 2016 

Upcoming Events: 

 
Sun Feb 7 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 
Mon Feb 8 
4:00 pm Basketball 
vs. Coyotes 
 
Wed Feb 10 
8:20 am Chapel 
5:30 pm Lenten 
Supper 
7:00 pm Ash 
Wednesday 
Worship 
  
Thur Feb 11 
4:00 pm Basketball 
at Lynd 

Basketball:  The Cougars host the Coyotes at 4:00 PM on Monday, February 8.  
Parents signed up to work for the game: 
Concessions (B game) - Melanie Werner and Heather Hoflock  
Concessions (A game) - Lynn and Patty Schaffran  
Scorebook (B game) - Kristi Wiese   Scorebook (A game) - Donna Wendorff  
Clock (B game) - Wendy Rubendall   Clock (A game) - still need someone  
Cleanup - Tom and Melanie Werner  
 

**Also a reminder that for safety reasons children are not allowed behind the concession 
stand with you when you work. 
 
Calendar:  A reminder that school will dismiss at noon on Friday, February 12th.  
Busses will run and the students will be served lunch before they leave.  Because of this 
we will not have an early out on Wednesday, February 10th.  School will dismiss at 3 PM. 
School will also be closed on Monday, February 15th because the teachers are again 
attending a meeting at MLC in New Ulm for curriculum study.  It is also President’s Day 
and the public school is off so there would be no busses. 
 
Child Care on Non-school Days:  The Early Childhood Center will be open when 
Samuel Lutheran School is not in session on Monday, February 15 and Friday, February 
26.  If you will be needing our service for child care, please get a sign up sheet in the 
Early Childhood Center as soon as possible.   
 
Pioneers:  The Pioneers will meet on Sunday, February 14th from 1-3 pm at 
Samuel.  We will spend the afternoon making Valentine crafts and playing various 
“Minute to Win It” games.  All members of Christ Lutheran Church in grades 1 through 8 
are invited to attend. 
 
Fast Pitch Softball:  Attention any 7th or 8th grade girls interested in playing fast pitch 
softball this spring there is an informational meeting taking place on Monday, February 
8th at the Marshall High School Theater (Schwans Performing Arts Center) beginning at 
5:30 PM.  This is a meeting for both parents and athletes.  Important upcoming season 
information will be discussed and parents will have the opportunity to ask any questions 
they have, complete all needed forms, order apparel (samples available to try on), 
etc.  Parents – please remember to bring your checkbooks and calendar as this meeting 
is intended to help you get many of things that your athlete will need for the season taken 
care of. 
 
Snow Shoveling:  We are in need of people to sign up to shovel the school 
entrances, especially the EC entrance so teachers can get in at 7 AM. Contact the school 
office if you can help.  There is also a sign-up sheet at church for the school shoveling. 
 
 
 

Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Breckin Waltz-7 
Alex Reaves-7 
Mark Hoppe-12 
Callahan Jans-18 
Abby Wendorff-22 
Nikolas Hartke-23 
Kiah Hoflock-26 

 
 

Walk with Jesus 

every day 



 
 
 
 
 


